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Lolo Motorway Open for Travel 
 Kooskia, ID—A five-mile section of the Lolo Motorway (Forest Road 500) that 

was closed from Deep Saddle to the road’s junction with Road 560 has been re-opened to 

travel. 

 Fire activity has subsided in the area; however, motorists should drive with 

caution as rocks and other debris may still roll onto the roadway.  Lingering smoke may 

also hamper visibility. 

 For additional information please contact the Lochsa Ranger District at    

(208)926-4274. 
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